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January 24th 2011 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street  
Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
RE: Developing Guidance for the Implementation of Smart Grid in Ontario – Board File 
No. EB-2011-0004 
 
 
Regarding the Board letter seeking expressions of interest from those who would like to 
participate in the proposed Smart Grid Work Group, I would like to represent Electrical Safety 
Authority. 
 
Here is a brief statement of my background and experience:  
 
A Professional Engineer and a LEED Accredited Professional. Have an extensive 
background as a consulting Engineer having worked in industry for the last 15 years. 
 As the Supervisor for Codes and Standards in ESA, accountable for  the development 
of Codes and Standards, as well as the development  of  bulletins, guidelines, and 
technical communication  concerning Ontario Electrical Safety Code, Regulation 22/04, 
Product Safety Standards and other relevant codes and standards. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Nancy Hanna P.Eng 
Electrical Safety Authority 
 
 
CC:  Ted Olechna, P.Eng,  
  
 


